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Mail in voting makes sense with more participation than any other. Some states make 

voting harder for workers in long shift work which is a trend due to inflation. Older 

Americans have higher participation via mail. Let’s keep mail in voting, Oregon 

should determine its own pathways not Washington politicians. 


